
 

 

 
 

7th February 2024 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Change of INSET Day – 2023/2024 – Summer Term 
 
Due to circumstances beyond the school’s control, the summer INSET day planned 
for Friday 28th June 2024 has been rescheduled to Monday 1st July 2024.  This change 
of date means that school will be open to students on the Friday and closed to students 
on the Monday. 
 
I have attached an updated version of the Term Dates for 2023/2024 and a copy of 
these are also available on our website. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 
 
 
Enc: 


